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10th May 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,




 
We are delighted to announce that after the half term break, the week commencing 5th June, we will be able to offer the children at Pugwash Nursery a hot cooked lunch.  Frequently our discussions with parents and views expressed through our parent survey revealed how beneficial this would be to so many families. 

The hot cooked lunches will be provided by Chartwells staff through the school. We will be following the success of ‘family dining’ in Reception and Key Stage One and be offering the same model where by children are served their meal by a familiar adult at their table.  

All Pugwash children will go to the hall for dinner for 11.45am, this is before the older children and they will remain supervised by Pugwash staff. If your child is not staying for the afternoon session, please collect them from the Nursery at 12:15pm. 

The cost of the hot meal is £2.10, this includes the main meal, dessert and a glass of milk or water. All meals provided by the school adhere to our healthy eating policy. You will be able to order your child’s meal on the day with Pugwash staff. You will also be able to pay for the meal on the day with cash or you can use online Parent Pay. If you choose to provide a packed lunch instead your child will take also their lunch in the hall. 

The Nursery staff will be liaising with the kitchen staff about the dietary requirements of the children so please ensure that staff have up to date information. 

The benefits of providing the hot lunch: 

· Children eat a balanced nutritious meal. 

· Good eating habits are promoted through shared dining experience. Children are encouraged to try more different types of food. 

· Language and communication skills improve through our relaxed family dining experience – a social time for children and staff to share together 

· Physical development skills improve through using cutlery to eat independently. 

· Supports transition for children in preparing them to be school ready. 

· The nursery staff will be able to quickly and more effectively ‘set up’ the nursery for the afternoon session. 

As the children will now be able to have a hot meal at lunch time we will be offering a lighter tea for those children who stay for after school club.  

We are pleased that we are able to respond positively to parent demand and look forward to hearing your comments and answering any questions you may have so, as always, feel free to speak to your Keyperson or to the Nursery Leaders. 

 

 

 
	8.00 – 8.30 am 
	Breakfast club 

For children aged 2-11years 

 

This includes a healthy breakfast 
	£2.00 

	8.30 – 11.30 
	Morning session for children aged 2-4years 

Snack included 
	EYEE funded session or 

Payable session 

(£4.26 p.hr for 2 yr olds £4.00 p.hr 3-4yr olds) 

	11.30am -12.15pm 
	Lunch time for children aged 2-4years 
	£2.13 – 2 yr olds 

£2.00 – 3 – 4 yr olds 

 

+ £2.10 for hot dinner  

	12.00pm -3.00pm 
	Afternoon session or children aged 2-4years 

Snack included 
	EYEE funded session or 

Payable session 

(£4.26 p.hr for 2 yr olds £4.00 p.hr 3-4yr olds) 

	3.00pm-4pm 
	After School Club For children aged 2-11years 

 
	£4.26 p.hr for 2 yr olds £4.00 p.hr 3-4yr olds 

	4pm- 5pm 
	After school Club for Children aged 2-11years 

A light tea included 
	£5.51 for 2yr olds 

£4.50 for 3-4yr olds 


 

 

Please find attached your child’s ParentPay activation details and the latest Menu.
Yours sincerely
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Ms J Howard

Headteacher
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